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Please save our forests for the sake of our future. Our coastal range in
particular holds carbon to a remarkable extent. It is a resource belonging to
the world, not Wall Street firms or timber barons or even state agencies
anxious for short term profits. The timber industry has done us a disservice
by not acting in a good faith, sustainable way. They have driven a wedge
between rural and urban communities; instead,  we should be acting as one
since as we are all affected by the same climate emergency. Our
government should take over from them by creating rural green energy jobs,
which will provide a livelihood for the long term. My family supports and
works for a strong cap and invest policy. We want our government to protect
our future by fighting climate change as the enemy it is. Support LC 19.

Thanks,
Teresa Mueller and family
2059 Friendly
Eugene, OR 97405
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